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Comments: Hi,

This is a comment to voice my opposition to the proposed logging of 3,000 protected acres in the Daniel Boone
National Forest, into areas that are the last viable colonies of the federally endangered Indian bats. We know
how important bat populations are to these fragile eco-systems, and they have suffered to the point of near
extinction from the white nose syndrome. Please consider that the overall health and viability of the regional
ecosystem is worth so much more than a few acres of timber sales.

Thanks,
Warren Byrom



